
PUBLIC HOUSING NOTICE 

The Cook Housing and Redevelopment Authority (HRA) is currently 

accepting Applications for their Two AND Three Bedroom Duplex units. 

The HRA's current waiting list for these is minimal with some 

immediate openings.  Eligible Households must have a minimum of 3 to 

4 persons in their household to be eligible for these units and adults 18 

and over must pass a background check.  

Contact the Cook HRA at 218-666-2533 for additional information.  

Applications are available at the HRA office located at 111 - 5th Street 

SE, Cook MN in the Homestead Building or an application can also be 

emailed or mailed. 


